
Sports Car Club of New Hampshire

Minutes of the Meeting

Tuesday, September 9th, 2014

Submitted By Curtis Hodgman

Attending Members: Terry Murphy IV (President), John Stevens (Vice President), Drew Young 

(Treasurer & Hill climb Chair), Curtis Hodgman (Exec. Secretary), Charlie Parsons (Corresponding 

Secretary), Gary Brundrett, Terry Murphy III, Vanessa Vittum, Andrew Mercer, Donna Stevens, and 

Arthur Heath.

Meeting: Brought to order at 7:01pm. 

Minutes: No corrections needed. Motion to accept made by John Stevens and seconded by Curtis 

Hodgman.

Membership Report: None

Treasurers Report: Made by Drew Young.  Discussed finances.  Motion to accept made by Charlie 

Parsons and seconded by Terry Murphy III.

Publicity Report: Nothing new to report. 

Sponsorship Report: Nothing new to report.

Auto Cross Report: 

• AutoX #8 – 57  attended with 6 runs each with a 60 second average.

• Terry Murphy III presented a quote for a brand new enclose trailer with factory installed front 

windows for 7,500 dollars with another 1,500 dollars set aside for internal partitions, shelving, 

wiring and cabinets.  With other possibilities in the future.  Decision to be pushed to next 

meeting.

Hill climb Report: Made by Vanessa Vittum. 49 Entrants registered so far. Workers are set for Friday.  

10 workers for the hill with more coming.  Food is under control.  Michelle will be there for finish.  

Control is set.  Don Taylor is putting an event together for Saturday evening.  Dash plaques and awards 

are set. 

Old Business:

• November 2nd Tour is still under discussion.

New Business:

• October will be nominations month. Positions to be filled are as follows; President, Vice 



President, Auto X Chair and Sponsorship Chair

• Nomination Committee is Drew Young and Terry Murphy III.

• Awards banquet- Holiday Inn is confirmed and finalized.  Automotive accessory swap. 

Meeting: Brought to a close at 7:56pm. Moved by Drew Young and seconded by Donna Stevens.


